
St. Louis Senior Counsel Jerry M. Hunter was quoted April 18 by the St. Louis Post-Dispatch

concerning the vote of Amazon warehouse workers against joining a union, despite a high-profile

campaign endorsed by President Joe Biden and others. Hunter was surprised the union lost so

badly after gaining the right to conduct a mail-in ballot, something Amazon opposed. “The union in

my view had everything going for it,” he said. “Winning that election would have given organized

labor a lot of momentum, but now that momentum is dissipated.” Hunter was general counsel of

the National Labor Relations Board under former President George H.W. Bush.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and
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